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Done 2022 5-18 Lesch letter to...

John Lesch
420 Summit Ave.
Saint Paul, MN 55102

May 18, 2022

Melvin Carter

Mayor, City of St. Paul

St. Paul City Hall

15 West Kellogg Boulevard
St. Paul, MN 55102

Mayor Carter:

I am writing in reference to my letter to you of January 3, 2018.
Since my writing of that letter, I was advised that the negative
comments included in my correspondence to you, regarding St.
Paul City Attorney Lyndsey Olson, referenced complaints that
were investigated and not sustained. Had I known that at the
time, I would not have made the negative comments that I made
in the letter. Moreover, none of the investigated issues involved
complaints of prosecutorial misconduct or using her position in
an unjust or unethical manner.

I am sorry for any embarrassment or discomfort that my
comments in the letter may have caused Ms. Olson.

Sincerely,

John Lesch
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